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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am born and raised Alaskan. I have been riding recreational vehicles primarily in the Chugach National Forest

for 30 years. I strongly oppose any further restrictions or closing of any areas to recreational vehicles. The very

limited riding areas we currently can access (weather permitting) are not adequate to support our current riding

needs. To further restrict any activities in the CNF would be a poor decision. The only current plan that I support

is Plan B. I believe that everyone should have equal access to our national forests/parks. Since a young age I

have consistently rode in the following zones. Crescent Lake/Carter Lake, Johnson Pass, Turnagain, Skookum

and Lost Lake. Each area has its own unique experience and each area allows for fun and safe riding regardless

of skill level. I hope that someday I can bring my children to these areas and create lasting memories like the

ones I have over the many years of riding. I beg you please do not restrict my ability to enjoy the amazing and

beautiful areas of the CNF.

 

Gregory Howlett

4125 Terrace Drive

Anchorage, Alaska 99502

 


